
 

  Welcome to 
 To know Jesus as Lord and to share His love with our local community 

Contacts 
Derek Honour (Vicar):   

derek@stbd.org.uk    01332 342553 
(Derek’s day off is a Friday)  

Lisa Lawrence (Churchwarden): 
lisa@stbd.org.uk    01332 601071 

Cynthia Shumba (Treasurer): 
cynthia@stbd.org.uk   07487 669416  

 Liz Lunn: (Pastoral Care Team):   
liz@stbd.org.uk   01332 550144 

Jen Allen (Children’s & Youth Leader):  
jen@stbd.org.uk   07531 727083 

Louise Latham (Administrator):  
office@stbd.org.uk   07817 627056 

 
 

Parish Safeguarding Links 
Vulnerable adults: Jo Honour   

jo@stbd.org.uk   07914 654393 
 

Children & young people: Jen Allen  
jen@stbd.org.uk     07531 727083 

 
 

              

What’s happening this week: 
Monday:           7.30 - 9 pm BLT Meeting at the Lunn’s house 

Tuesday :         9.30 - 10 am Meet together to pray in church  

Thursday:         9.30 - 11.30 am Toddler Group 

 Friday:             5.15 - 6.45 pm FAB Club 

Saturday:         10 - 11 am Litter Picking 

Sunday Club 

Next Sunday 21st April 2024 

Sermon series on the Resurrection Appearances 

Jesus Appears to his Disciples 

Luke 24.36-49 

9 am Formal Holy Communion 

10.30 am Morning Worship  

 

Today Sunday 14th April 2024 

Sermon series on the Resurrection Appearances 

Jesus Appears to two Disciples  

on the road to Emmaus 

Luke 24.13-35 

10.30 am Family Communion 

6.30 pm Annual Church Meeting  



 

Litter Picking Saturday 20th April 10 - 11 am 

Meet at church for a 10 am start and wear suitable 

gloves.  Anyone is welcome to come. Just turn up. 

Speak to Liz or Beth if you would like more information. 

Services and Sermons in April 

Sermon Series on The Resurrection Appearances 

Sunday 21st April 

Jesus appears to his Disciples Luke 24.36-49 

9 am Formal Holy Communion 

10.30 am Morning Worship 

6.30 pm Annual Church Meeting (all welcome!) 

Sunday 28th April 

10.30 am Family Communion 

Jesus appears to Thomas John 20.24-31 

A Message from Derek  

I will be 65 in December and planned to retire in early January.  
However, I have decided to retire slightly earlier on 1st October this year  

instead. This is partly because the huge old vicarage we live in is cold and 
expensive to heat over the winter.  

During an interregnum (the period when a church is without a vicar)  
the Parochial Church Council (PCC) becomes more important in running the 
church and looking for a new vicar. It would be good therefore to have a few 
more people on the PCC.  We meet 6 times a year, 7.30-9pm, and are also 

responsible for the finances and church building.  
If you would like to know more, please talk to our churchwarden  

Lisa Lawrence or anyone else who is currently on the PCC.  
A list of whom is up in the church hall. 

 Derek 

Grass Cutters Needed! 

The grass outside church is growing more quickly now and we need 
people to help with this important job to keep the grounds looking tidy 

and cared for. Lawn mower training provided! 

Please speak to Lisa or Derek if you can help. 

Special Collection for Jacinta Mukolwe  

Today is the last week that there will be a special collection to send financial 
assistance to Jacinta Mukolwe, who is John Mukolwe’s widow.   

John has been tragically killed in a mini bus accident and leaves Jacinta  
and their 3 children in need of help.  

John was the base leader of YWAM Arusha in Tanzania and we regularly  
supported him and his family as one of our mission partner leaders. 
There is a special collection box on the table at the back of church. 

‘Religion that God our Father accepts as pure and faultless is this:  
to look after orphans and widows in their distress’ (James 1.27) 

 

St Barnabas’ Annual Church Meeting 

Sunday 21st April 6.30 pm 

Please come along - everyone is welcome 

It’s a great way to find out what goes on here at Barney’s 

We also elect new PCC members during the evening.  

You can only vote at the meeting if you are on the PCC. 

Church Walk to Osmaston via Bluebell Wood Sunday 28th April 
Meet at Louise Latham’s house at 2.30 pm 

Meet at church at 2 pm for those who need a lift 
 

This is a circular 5 mile walk to Osmaston  
village and then back to Louise & Pauline’s 

house for coffee/tea and cakes.  Please note 
that there are two fairly steep hills on the 

walk. There is the option of a very short walk 
to bluebell wood and back to Louise’s  

as an alternative to the full walk. 

Contact Louise for more details, directions 
and if you need a lift: 07817 627056 

Prayer Morning at St Barnabas 

Saturday 11th May 9 - 11 am 

This will be our second prayer event for us to listen to how the  

Lord will be leading St Barnabas during the next few months as we  

prepare for Derek and Jo to leave us.  Everyone is welcome. 


